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August 24, 2021 
 
 
 
 
Re: Eagle Point Subdivision 
 
 
 
 
Heather, 
         We are asking for an amendment to the original development plan approval to 
accomplish the following: 
 
1. We will be paving the road in 2 phases. We will install a paved temporary cul-de-sac as 
per the attached plat. 
 
2. We are eliminating the narrow strip of land on the west side of the original right of way 
and adding to the right of way.  
 
3. The box culvert will now be in the right of way in lieu of an easement allowing for 
better access for maintenance purposes. 
 
Please let us know if you have any questions or need any additional information. 
 
Thanks in advance for your time and consideration. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 

Rick Sommers 
Sommers Real Estate Group 
Direct Line: RS@SommersRealEstate.com 
Direct Line: 440.487.1220 
Office: 800.506.9123 
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800.506.9123 • PO Box 1102, Chardon, Ohio 44024 


